
Save Stonehenge World Heritage Site Ltd. 
 

C/O Kate Fielden, Company Secretary, 

15 October 2022 
 
To whom it may concern, 
Department for Transport, 
Great Minster House, 
33 Horseferry Road,      
London, SW1P 4DR    
A303Stonehenge@planninginspectorate.gov.uk. 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended) and the Infrastructure Planning (Examination Procedure) 
Rules 2010   
Application by National Highways (“the Applicant”) for an Order granting Development 
Consent for the construction of a new two-lane dual carriage way for the A303 between 
Amesbury and Berwick Down in Wiltshire 
The Secretary of State’s invitation of 14.9.22 to all interested parties to provide comments 
on the Final Report on the joint World Heritage Centre / ICOMOS / ICCROM Advisory 
Mission to Stonehenge, Avebury and Associated Sites 19 - 21 April 2022 and the response 
documents to it provided by the Applicant  

The Directors of Save Stonehenge World Heritage Site Limited wish to apologise for not 
having written earlier to express their full support for the response by the Stonehenge 
Alliance (ref. 2001870) to the above consultation which was submitted on 3 October 2022.  

We hope that despite this regrettable oversight on our part this response on behalf of the 
Directors will, please, be accepted by the Secretary of State. 

Yours faithfully, 

John Adams OBE, 
Director, Save Stonehenge WHS Ltd. 
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